
Town of East Haven, CT 
Inland Wetland and Watercourse Commission 

Minutes 
April 9, 2014 

 
 
Chairman Richard Poulton called the meeting to order at 7:04 

 
1. Roll call was taken.  In attendance were Ronald Ferraiolo, (arrived at 7:06) 

Gerri Jaffe, Richard Poulton and Eric Warmoth.  Also in attendance were 
Attorney Al Zullo and Town Engineer Kevin White. 

 
2. A motion was made by Mr. Warmouth to approve the minutes from 

December 11, 2013.  Seconded by Mr. Jaffe, all were in favor.  Motion 
carries 

  
3. Old Business-None 

 
4. New Business-None 

  
      5.    Enforcement:   13-02    3 Monte Circle  
 
   A hearing was held on March 27th

 

.  The hearing officer was Frank 
Gentilesco.  The property owners and the town had reached an agreement.  If 
they violate this agreement, a fine of $500 will be assessed. 

      13-03    95 Warner Rd 
 
   A hearing was held on March 27th.  The hearing officer was Frank 
Gentilesco.  The property owner and the town reached an agreement with a fine 
of $1500 to be paid by June 30th

 
. 

      6.    Other Business- nominations were accepted for vice-chairperson.  Mr. 
Jaffe nominated Eric Warmouth for the position of vice-chairman.  It was 
seconded by Mr. Ferriaolo.  All were in favor, motion carries.  There is still an 
open position on the commission that need to be filled. 
 

7. Communications.  The commission received notice from Attorney Cutter 
and Fedder regarding a wireless tower facility being installed on the 
rooftop of 1270 North High Street.  This project does not effect this 
commission 

        A courtesy notice was received from the RWA regarding work on the 
Farm River.   CT DEEP is aware of this project and is exempt from state 
permitting.  

   



 
8. Comments from members; 

 
Mr. Poulton extended is congratulations to the new vice-chairman. 
Mr. White noted that 533 Strong St. withdrew their application. 

 
 
 
Motion to adjourn at 7:12 was made by Mr. Warmoth, seconded by 
Mr. Jaffe.  All were in favor, motion carries. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Kristen Vineyard, Clerk 

 
 

 
 

 


